
Appendix C (ii) 
 
From: Garfield Short <GShort@northantsfire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 16 November 2021 09:16 
To: Julie Scott <Julie.Scott@northnorthants.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 21/01364/LAPREV The Angel, 8 Carrington St, Kettering 
 
Julie, 
 
Just an early heads up.  
 
I have so far been unable to contact the premises to organise my fire safety inspection as part of the 
licence review. 
 
I have explained that if they continue to refuse I will report back to you that they did not co-operate 
but have so far heard nothing back. 
 
I will send my final findings on the 19th as required. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Gary Short  
Fire Protection Officer 

 
Community Fire Protection 
Tel: 01604 797114 
Email: gshort@northantsfire.gov.uk 
Address: Darby House, Darby Close, 
Wellingborough, 
Northants, 
NN8 6GS 
Website: www.northamptonshire.gov.uk 
Find us on Twitter: @NFRSBizsafety 
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